
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB4287 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Davis 

 Date: 3/23/2022 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 4287 creates the Oklahoma Flower Pre-Packaging Act, which 

requires all medical marijuana flower-based product sold by processors and growers to 

dispensaries to be in pre-packaged sizes of not less than one-eighth of an ounce to not more than 

1 ounce. The measure also prohibits deli-style sales of medical marijuana. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, the CS to HB 4287 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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